
 I am a freelancer in media post production in Portland. My partner is a freelance sound mixer for 
 film and television. Increasing the incentive brings more film and video production to our state, 
 which is very important to my family. Our entire income depends on the availability of good jobs in 
 our area. 

 Please support  HB3329. 
 Thank you. 

 Laura Roe, Video Editor & Media Manager 
 2427 SE 66th Ave. 
 Portland, OR  97206 


